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January 24, 2024 
 
VIA HAND DELIVERY 

GUAM BAR ASSOCIATION 
392 W O'Brien Drive 
Hagåtña, Guam 96910 

RE: NOTICE OF LAW FIRM RELOCATION 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that, effective 
January 22, 2024, Blair Sterling Johnson & Martinez will be relocating to a new office location. 

Our new address will be: 

1411 Pale San Vitores Rd., Ste. 303 
Tumon, Guam 96913-4232 

Our telephone numbers, email addresses, website and other online resources will 
remain the same and should be accessible without interruption during our move. 

Please note that this notice applies to the following BSJM attorneys: 

Thomas C. Sterling 
Richard L. Johnson 
Jehan’Ad G. Martinez 
R. Marsil Johnson 
Yoshihito Tada 
Isa B. Baza 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding our relocation, please do not hesitate 
to contact us at the new contact information provided above. 

 Sincerely, 

 BLAIR STERLING JOHNSON & MARTINEZ 
 A Professional Corporation 

  
 THOMAS C. STERLING 
E56\Admin\\Https://netorg941835-
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